Nicolene Venter

From: Nicolene Venter [iafrica@icon.co.za]

Sent: 19 September 2012 06:37

To: '‘Nuclear 1'

Cc: 'Rebecca Thomas'; 'Lerato Mokgwatlheng'; 'mark@dibane.co.za';
‘Janina.Wozniak@nmmu.ac.za'

Subject: Registration of I&APs: Nuclear-1 Project

Attachments: Elands River Conservancy.xlIsx

To whom it May Concern

Please be informed that through the EIA and consultation process for the proposed Thyspunt Transmission Lines
Integration Project, comments / concerns raised by our project’s stakeholders and 1&APs regarding the Nuclear-1
project has been forwarded to Arcus GIBB. A number of comments / concerns has been sent through as and when
received throughout our EIA process. It was believed that these stakeholders / I&APs would have been registered on the
Nuclear-1 project database.

At a focus group meeting held on Monday evening 17 September 2012, our team was made aware that the Elands River
Conservancy has to date not received any correspondence from Arcus GIBB.

We kindly request that Arcus GIBB look into this matter and address it accordingly.
Attached is the contact details of three of the Committee Members.
Kind regards

Nicolene Venter

Public Participation & Stakeholder Engagement Practitioner
PO Box 61164, Pierre van Ryneveld

0045

Tel.: +27 12 662 2843

Cellphone: 083 377 9112

E-mail: iafrica@icon.co.za




